
From: Maria O'Connell  
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 4:14 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: RE: Cottages at Barton Green 

 

Hello,  

 

I am writing as a concerned citizen of Ann Arbor's River Hop neighborhood regarding plans to 

potentially build student housing off of Pontaic Trail.  

 

I am concerned about the traffic that this will generate to the area -- an already very busy place in 

the mornings and at rush hour. I also believe this will greatly disrupt the neighborhood setting 

that we all live in and enjoy. It doesn't seem appropriate to introduce student housing to this area. 

I respectfully request that plans be stopped and not continue for this housing development by 

Trinitas Ventures.  

 

I would be happy to discuss my concerns further. Please don't hesitate to reach out if you have 

any questions.  

 

Warm regards, 

Maria O'Connell 

312-485-8437 
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